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31/05/2022  15:34:522022/1603/P OBJ Resident I watched your people tear down the tree yesterday.

My home shakes every time the digger dumps something. Is it going to be like this for the next two years, 

likely three? 

True to form, we have once again received no letter delivered to the house about this current phase of 

planning permission, and had to find out about it from a laminate on a lamppost and from the local paper. 

You have not consulted with us and started work without doing so. There is asbestos present and other 

potentially harmful substances which the report says present a risk. 

And everyone knows that 'affordable' housing doesn't mean that at all.

I refer you once again to my previous objections to this project:

(1) None of us in 44/46 were consulted about it in the first place - we were not invited to take part and I have 

received no proof that we were, despite asking for it. 

(2) The project offers small benefit to the local community while drastically altering the area in favour of those 

who can afford high property/rental prices.

(3) The building design, height included, is out of step with most local architecture. The Maple building is 

several stories high but it has been here a long time. 

(4) Local residents' light will be blocked out, despite what the report says.

(5) The flats are going to have gas central heating. Why, when there is UK-wide decarbonisation around the 

corner? How is this allowed?

(6) A mature and flourishing tree has been cut down. 

(7) We received barely a month's notice that these works were starting and no-one can explain why.

(8) Some people in the Maple building were in no position to consent to this project originally because their 

flats didn't exist at the time.
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